
To whom it may concern, 

 

 I had the pleasure of serving as Arielle Chernoff’s collaborative teacher during her 

student teaching placement at Grace Church School in New York.  During that time, I got to 

know her as an educator and as a person.  She is extremely caring and passionate about what she 

does.  She is a hard worker who focuses on detail without sacrificing joy and fun.  She made 

lasting personal connections with each of my students.  Her supervisors all agreed that we were 

fortunate to have such an imaginative and creative person in our classroom. 

 During her time with us she presided over the most creative lesson plan I have ever seen 

implemented in an elementary classroom.  With ‘Ms. C’ our students worked together to write 

and perform an original play in the style of a Greek tragedy, these lessons integrated seamlessly 

with the ancient civilizations unit we had been studying in Social Studies and gave the students a 

thorough understanding of ancient theater.  The students had a great time and so did their 

teachers.  We will miss her.  Arielle would be an exciting and valuable addition to any faculty! 

 

Sincerely, 

April Gregory 


